
NORTHORPE PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Minutes of the meeting 
 

Held on:        Monday, June 21st 2011 
  
At:                 The Schoolroom of the Village Hall, Manor Road, Northorpe 
 

. 
Present: Councillors: B. Dunk, N. Montgomery (Chair Person) and  

L.       Marasco. 
 

Apologises:   P. Marasco                                  
 
 
Minutes:         A Harrison 
 
 

B Dunk requested an extra ordinary meeting to discuss the issue Mrs Ward 
raised at the previous Parish Council Meeting in May 2011.Mrs Dunk stated 
that Mrs Ward had been in contact direly to her via email requesting 
information. 
B Dunk has made her aware that she will be receiving a letter to clarify the 
situation. 
 
Action A Harrison to send Mrs Ward a letter which was formulated within the 
meeting. The letter to be sent to the councillors who attended this meeting, for 
final approval. 
 
B Dunk suggested recognising the work the previous councillors had done in 
the form of a plaque.  A discussion ensued.  
 
Action D Dunk to price up a personal gift for the 4 councillors and bring to the 
Council meeting on 4th July for a decision. 
 
Parish Champion update B dunk 
B Dunk had met today with Nick Mars regarding the surface dressing within 
Northorpe. 
 
Action AH to write to Steve Wiles stating B Dunk had met with N mars on 21st 
June 2011 regarding the surface dressing. N Mars advised the material used 
was a temp cut back material rather than purpose patching. This was 
undertaken two days before the road was resurfaced, and subsequently the 
road sweep went over it within 24 hours. This brought the surface up again. N 
Marsh has taken photographs of the problem areas. 
 
Playing Field update – Neil Montgomery 
 
The Parish Council needs to complete a form as a grant of £38,000 has been 
awarded to the Northorpe Playing Field. 
 



Action NM will pass on to AH for sending off 
 
 


